11 Feb 54

Dr. Walter R G Buker Vice President and General Manager Electronies Division General Electric Company Syracuse, New York

Dear Dr Buker:

After conferring with Dr. Cairns, Chairman of the National Security Agency Scientific Advisory Board (NSASAB), Dr. Robertson, and Dr. Wilks, it would appear that the most suitable dates for the next Board meeting would be Tuesday and Wednesday, 20-21 April 1956.

The agenda for the meeting will probably be sent to you later. At this time, however, I would appreciate your advising me of any items you would like placed on the agenda-

I hope you will find yourself in position to attend the Board meeting and promptly upon receipt of affirmative information, I will be glad to send you travel orders, if required.

Sincerely,

NILLIAM F. TRIMMAN Executive Secretary MSA Scientific Advisory Board

Copy furnished: Dr. S. S. Cairns

cc: AG C/S S/ASST (Mr. Friedman)

M/R: Invitation to 20-21 April NSASAB Meeting.

M.M.Felerski/S/ASST/60493/10 Feb 54